SOUTH BRISTOL TOWN BOARD MEETING

June 11, 2001


PUBLIC HEARING
Proof of notice having been read the public hearing

JUNE 11, 2001 
to hear all interested persons concerning SEQR regarding proposed Local Law #1-2001 entitled “1969 Zoning Law of the Town of South Bristol as amended in 2001” was called to order at 7:15pm at the Town Hall, 6500 Gannett Hill Rd. W., Bristol Springs, NY.

PRESENT
Daniel Marshall, Supervisor


Mitch Cornish, Councilman


Dale Stoker, Councilman

ABSENT
Beverly Wilson, Councilman


Thomas Hawks, Councilman

RECORDING SECRETARY
Betty Collins, Town Clerk

OTHERS
Graig Davis, Joe Polimeni, Randy & Josh Slover, Wendy Boehmer, Jeanne Gage, Heinz Altmann, Tom Kopf, Jay Dutcher, Jan Etheridge, Kathy Duel, Bruce Hawkins, Peter Blaisdell, John Holtz, Roger Brahm, Craig Low, Kathy McDonald, Bill, Barbara, Peter & Brittany Welch and others.

COMMENTS
None.

CLOSED
All persons desiring to be heard having been heard the public hearing was closed 7:17pm.


Respectively submitted:


Betty Collins


Town Clerk

